

South Kalgoorlie Primary School Newsletter

www.southkalgoorlieps.wa.edu.au southkalgoorlie.ps@education.wa.edu.au ph: 9092 5800

November 1 - Issue 12 - 2024

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

What a fabulous and busy couple of weeks! The weather is warming up and there is a great feel around the school.

We're going digital - sort of!

The newsletter is now available online via the QR code on the bottom of this page. By clicking the link, you will be taken to our school web page and Facebook page and have access to additional photos and community announcements and opportunities. You will also be able to navigate through our website for information relating to all things South Kalgoorlie Primary! The newsletter will also be shared via Class Dojo moving forward.

Kaartdijin Solution (program)

The Department of Education is moving toward a new format for maintaining our student records and information. The new program is called the Kaartdijin Solution. For families, this will mean that toward the end of this term and into 2025, the ways in which we are able to communicate with you will be broadened. Our SMS service will change slightly (including the number you receive messages from us from – but we will keep you advised on that!) Emails will be more easily accessed for staff and families too. We will still have class Dojo for every day communication between you and our class teachers. This is a positive move to a more contemporary (and user friendly) platform. For this to be successful, it is essential your details, including an active email address, are updated with our school. As soon as you are able to, please send details to southkalgoorlie.ps@education.wa.edu.au

Crazy Hair Day Fundraiser

Our Year 6 students will be hosting a Crazy Hair Day fundraiser on Wednesday 27 November 2024. All students are encouraged to come to school with their CRAZIEST HAIR DO for a gold coin donation!

BOSS Week Success

Our heartfelt congratulations to all students for their incredible participation and enthusiasm during BOSS Week! The energy and creativity you displayed were truly remarkable, making the events a resounding success.

We are deeply grateful to Mrs Bergmann and Mr Polmear for their unwavering dedication and hard work. Their efforts in crafting unique, inclusive and fun experiences for all students have not gone unnoticed. Thank you for your commitment to making BOSS Week an engaging and enjoyable experience for everyone.

We extend our sincere appreciation to Mrs Sambo and Nanna Lorna for their invaluable support during our Cultural Awareness Day activities at the Two Up Shed during BOSS Week.

Community Support

A reminder that at South Kal all our classes are engaged in the Crunch & Sip program. This program increases awareness around healthy eating, helps with concentration and focus and has the added benefit of improving knowledge within our community about healthy eating of fruit and veggies. Families are asked to make sure they pack a piece of fruit or veg for their child each day to eat with their class at 12pm.

A huge 'shout out' to Stuart and the team at Woolworths Kalgoorlie for their ongoing support of the Crunch and Sip program at our school. Their generosity in providing fruit to our school to supplement student need, ensures that more children have access to a healthy snack between recess and lunch. This support is invaluable to families in need and is greatly appreciated.

Thank you to everyone who contributes to making our school community vibrant and inclusive!

Please don't forget to keep up-to-date with what's been happening by visiting our website www.southkalgoorlieps.wa.edu.au or via our Facebook page www.facebook.com/SouthKalgoorliePrimarySchool



School newsletter QR

Tam Kelly
Principal
South Kalgoorlie Primary School

Upcoming Events...

Nov 6	2025 Student leader Nominations close
Nov 20	2025 Student Leader Elections
Nov 22	2025 Kindy O rientaion
Nov 26	ECE Excursion
Dec 5	Celebration of Learning Day
Dec 6	Year 6 Graduation

2024 Yr 6 BOSS Week



























